Halco Lighting Technologies
2940 Pacific Drive Norcross, GA 30071, USA

Date: 2022-9-16

To:

Federal Communication Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern,

The letter grants authorization for representative of Toro Company to apply for its own FCC
identification number FCC ID: OF7AT3 for the product that is the subject of the Halco Lighting
Technologies, FCC ID: 2AUGR-BTMO003, granted on 08/04/2022. The equipment is electrically
identical. The only change being the label on the device. The original test results, technical
information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the
changed equipment.

Applicant/Grantee (Original Company) Name: Halco Lighting Technologies
Applicant/Grantee (New Company) Name: Toro Company

New applicant Grantee Code (s): OF7

New applicant FRN (s): 0002649200

Name of New Point of Contact to be in EAS Database: Nick Nguyen

E-mail address of New Point of Contact in EAS Database: Nick.Nguyen@Toro.com

Please contact me if you have any question.

Contact name / title : Alan Diep/SVP Products
Company: Halco Lighting Technologies

address : 2940 Pacific Drive Norcross, GA 30071, USA
Tel: 9492938001 Fax: 9494554460

E-mail: adiep@jandjelectronics.com



